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Trever M. Fulton

From: Scott Collins <sjc1976@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 31, 2019 6:39 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: SB87 - Please Support

Dear Chairman Birch and members of Senate Resources Committee, 
 
As a lifelong Alaska resident and member of Resident Hunters of Alaska, I strongly support SB 87.  This bill would 
clarify the priority for Alaska residents during times when game harvest must be limited.  I appreciate you progressing 
and passing this important legislation.  Please include this letter of support in the document packet for the hearing on SB 
87, which I'm told is scheduled for April 3. 
 
Thank you, 
Scott Collins 
Anchorage, Alaska 


